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07 July 2023 
 
 
Dear parents and carers,   

The governing body is conducting a survey to get your views about Horsley School.   

We will use your responses to build a picture of what the school is doing well and what it may need to improve, 
and also to ensure that it is meeting the needs of its children and families.   

If you have more than one child at the school, please answer the survey just once, but bearing in mind the 
experience of all your children. The comments boxes are a valued way to provide constructive feedback and the 
governors and leadership would welcome your input.  

The survey will give a good overview, but it does not replace the school’s ‘open door’ policy. If you have any issues 
or particular concerns, it is important for parents to discuss this with their child’s class teacher in the first instance 
and then, if needed or preferred, the headteacher.   

Thank you for following this link and completing the survey. The link will expire on Friday 7th July at 

9pm: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/Horsley2023A.   
 
The password has been sent to you via the school text message system.   

Yours faithfully,   

The Governing Body  
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